CeMvino

wireless systems

Date: 2017-02-02

FCC ID: 2AGMRAP121360

To the attention of
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Confidentiality Request

Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, Short-Term
Confidentiality is sought for the maximum period of 180 days after the Grant
Date of Equipment Authorization, and prior to marketing. This request is made in
order to comply with marketing regulations 47 CFR §2.803 and importation rules
47 CFR §2.1204, and to ensure business sensitive information remains
confidential until the actual marketing of the newly authorized devices.

The Applicant hereby requests confidential treatment of information
accompanying this Application as outlined below:

*Users Manual/Installation Guide
*Internal Photographs

*External Photographs

*Test Setup Photographs

The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457, disclosure of this
Application and all accompanying documentation will not be made before the
date of the Grant for this application.

Timothy Glenn Fitch/ Director of Hardware Development
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